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THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN
AUSTIN, TEXAS 787I2

Department of Journalism
CMA 6.144/Pbone 512-471-1845

July 6, 1979

Hector Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Journalism Scholarship Committee is pleased to tell you that additional
scholarship funds have become available for the 1979-80 year. We have
awarded Rosa Linda Perales the David M. Warren and Alvah Meyer Warren
Journalism Scholarship.

Again, thanks for your recommendation of Rosa Linda. We always have
many more deserving applicants than we have awards; thus, we weigh the
recommendations as much as the application itself when making our selections.

Sincerely,

FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE
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DwighU L. Teeter, Jr.
Professor and Chairman
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